
DURHAM KENNEL CLUB MEETING MINUTES - December, 1978 

Meeting was called to order by President Sharon Sawyer. 

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read. 

The Treasurer reported a total of $14, 052. 73 in all accounts. 

Announcement was made that Gwen Hinson will serve as Match Chairman 
and the date of the Match is March 4, 1979. 

Peter Kartye explained how to tell the difference in aluminum and non­
aluminum cans and announced that all cans collected should be brought 
to the February meeting. 

The Building Committee announced that a cover for the pump house had 
been constructed out of materials donated by Hank Holland and Margaret 
Norman. 

Our first annual DKC Christmas Tree was decorated with various decorations 
brought by Club members; hopefully we will be able to do this each year and 
our decorations will be saved from year to year to make a very special tree 
for us ! 

There will be no meeting in January because of our Awards Banquet. 

There being no major business to discuss. the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Associate members voted on for regular membership: 

Bill & Terry Pace 
Fellie Nolar (?) sp. 


